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January 10, 2025 

Attention: Valued Customer 

Subject: Product Obsolescence 

You are receiving this notice because Glenair is supplying or has supplied torque wrenches to you. On 

01/01/2025, Jetco Torque Tools informed Glenair of its intent to move its manufacturing from Irwindale, 

CA to Wisconsin. 

Regretfully we need to inform you that Glenair was also notified that Jetco Torque Tools will no longer 

be supplying torque tools, and consequently, Glenair is no longer able to provide these torque wrenches 

to our customers. This may affect some or all the products you purchased from Glenair.   

If you currently have any of the part numbers listed below, we recommend having your tool calibrated 

and serviced at a third-party site as the supplier will no longer be able to calibrate or repair tools.  

Our general policy is to avoid product obsolescence, however, in today’s rapidly changing world, 

materials become obsolete for various reasons out of our control. Glenair is working rapidly to replace 

these tools with newer state of the art torque tools and are optimistic for a resolution soon.  

Part Numbers Affected: 

600G004 600G161 600G161-D-BV 

600G007 600G161-B 600G161H 

600G247 600G161-BV 600G161H-D 

600G247-D 600G161-D  
600G247H 600G161-D-B  

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have regarding this product 

change notice. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Albert A. Lopez 

Glenair, Inc. 

aalopez@glenair.com 

Albert A. Lopez


